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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 12:13 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 1:23 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Patricia Salisbury 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Dear Sir/Madame 
I feel that a rate increase with the idea of maintaining the grid is not fair to the already over stretched 
consumer. Hydro rates are outrageous and the rebate we will be getting will already do little to help 
the consumer. 
Thank you for your time. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




